
A note from 

     Mrs. Morton and Mrs. House 

While we do not accept requests for specific teachers for the next school year, if you have a 

substantiated concern with your child being assigned to a specific teacher, please document 

this in writing, including your child’s name, grade in the upcoming school year (14/15), teacher 

of concern and reasoning.  This MUST be submitted to Mrs. House no later than May 30 (the 

last day of school) for your request to be considered. However, there are no guarantees.  Please 

also keep in mind that some teachers WILL be changing grade levels and their grade 

assignments for next year will not be confirmed until later in the summer.   Emails will also be 

accepted through May 30.  (To email Mrs. House:  shouse@sunmandearborn.k12.in.us) 

Any request sent through US Mail must also be received by May 30 to be considered. 

 


